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Comment:
As a lifelong Michigander, a queer man, and a law student who will practice law in Michigan, I am wholly in
support of this amendment. It is vitally important to affirm trans and non-binary people's gender identities,
especially in ways that have been traditionally resistant to such changes (like the legal apparatus). It is a simple
thing to change that can make truly meaningful change for our fellow Michiganders.


